
From: RENDERS Johan (ENTR)  

Sent: jeudi 26 mai 2011 9:13 

To: 'Olivier FONTAINE' 
Subject: FW: AEBS/LDWS-15-03 - DK comment 

Dear Olivier, 
  
Please find below the position by DK on the above document. 
Can you have it circulated to the members of the AEBS/LDWS IG meeting of today. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Johan 
 

 
From: TS Peter Dyrelund Jakobsen [mailto:pdy@trafikstyrelsen.dk]  
Sent: jeudi 26 mai 2011 8:12 

To: RENDERS Johan (ENTR) 

Subject: AEBS/LDWS-15-03 - DK comment 

Dear Mr. Renders  

 

Things are coming fast and late for discussion here.  

Only being away one day from work, and you may be late for comments.  

 

Denmark noticed, that 4 out of 5 suppliers on the demonstration day say that it will be no problem for 
cars without air suspension, and CLEPA tells the same. 

We are of the opinion that vehicles without air suspension shall not be excluded from the demand for 
AEBS. These vehicles must choose appropriate sensoring systems. 

If not at all possible to reach this sollution we would support your 2-step approach (only warning for the 
non-air suspension vehicles). 

 

Kind regards  

Peter Dyrelund Jakobsen, vehicle engineer 
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